
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: May 24, 2024 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From:  Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 
 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Grace Lutheran Church Not for Profit Grant Increase 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

The Grace Lutheran Church received a Not-for-Profit grant in January to replace the 
inappropriate storm windows on the original portion of the church in the amount of 
$21,974.00. They have a new Pastor who has moved into the parsonage. Plumbing 
issues were discovered, and emergency repairs had to be made in the amount of 
$1,907.24.  They are asking if they can add this repair to their current Not-for-Profit 
Grant for a total of $23,881.24.  Staff is recommending approval. 

The Historic Preservation Commission reviewed this request at their May 22, 2024 
meeting and recommend approving the increase to the funding for Grace Lutheran 
Church for emergency repairs to the parsonage in the amount of $1,907.24, increasing 
the grant to $23,881.24. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Move to approve increasing the funding for Grace 
Lutheran Church for emergency repairs to the parsonage in the amount of 
$1,907.24, increasing the grant to $23,881.24. 
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